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AS PROPOSED BY BOARD MEMBER PERLA TABARES HANTMAN, THE SCHOOL
BOARD REQUESTS REPORT ON THE STATUS OF THE AD HOC MULTILINGUAL
TASK FORCE 2007 RECOMMENDATIONS

Contact: Perla Tabares Hantman
305-995-1334
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July 16, 2009

As proposed by Board Member Perla Tabares Hantman, District 4, the Miami-Dade School
Board unanimously voted to have the Superintendent report on the status of the Ad Hoc
Multilingual Task Force 2007 recommendations, which include the need to increase the language

proficiency of students in order to prepare them to compete in a global market.

“We are constantly striving to provide the best education and services to our students, as well as
reviewing the progress of our programs and operations,” said Hantman. “These are measures we

can take to further our mission.”

The Task Force also explored the feasibility of implementing a foreign language requirement

from kindergarten through grade 12.
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